
Friday 5th May 2023 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
It has been fantastic today to see our pupils dressed in red, 

white and blue - thank you for your support in this!  During the 

day the pupils have learnt about the Coronation and why it is 

significant.  At lunchtime they were treated to some Coronation 

themed buns and biscuits.  All pupils will be receiving a      

memento of the Coronation next week. 

On Tuesday, our Year 4 Boys football team took part in a   

tournament.  They won 4 out of their 5 games so have got 

through to finals night.  Well done to our team! 

School will be closed on Monday 8th May 2023 due to the 

King’s Coronation bank holiday.  School re-opens to all pupils 

on Tuesday 9th May 2023. 

I hope you all have a lovely long weekend and enjoy watching 

the Coronation! 

Miss Pitts,   

Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

92.89% 

 

EYFS/KS1  

RLS 

98.21% 

 

KS2  

6AD 

97.86% 

Important Information 

School doors open at 8.40am.  

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a     

Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm. 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1/2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TW 

• White Door - 4TH 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

Reading Corner 

 

Thank you all for your engagement in this month's book swap.  The next one will 

take place on Thursday 8th June 2023. 

We're looking forward to this year's Big Malarkey literature festival taking place from 

20th - 25th June 2023 

This offers: 

• A wide-ranging programme for schools – free to all member of Hull Schools 

Library Service (this includes Griffin Primary School) 

• A fabulous weekend (24th & 25th June) for all the family to enjoy their favour-

ite stories and discover new ones. 

 

Follow the link to find out more. 

WELCOME - The Big Malarkey Festival 

May Bank Holiday 

School will be closed on 

Monday 8th May 2023 

due to the King’s       

Coronation bank       

holiday. 

Year 6 SATS  

Year 6 SATS take place in the week beginning 8th May 2023.  

They will be taking the following tests: 

• Tuesday 9th  May - Grammar, Punctuation and 

Spelling 

• Wednesday 10th May - English Reading 

• Thursday 11th  May - Maths Paper 1 Arithmetic and 

Maths Paper 2 Reasoning 

• Friday 12th May - Maths Paper 3 Reasoning 

Please ensure that your child is in school next week and on 

time.   

We are running a breakfast club for Year 6 pupils with food 

and drink available.  Please ring the school office on 794122 

to book your child a place on this. 

Wear blue for mental health 

 

Mental Health Awareness Week 

takes place from the 15th to 21st 

May 2023. 

 

On Wednesday 17th May 2023 we 

would like to support this week by 

asking all pupils to wear blue. 

Water bottles 

 

Please can you ensure that water 

bottles that are sent into school are 

either purchased bottles designed 

for drinks or recycled water bottles. 

 

We are noticing an increase in 

Prime bottles being brought into 

school but these are not suitable 

as water bottles. 

 

Please also ensure that pupils are 

only bringing water and not energy 

drinks or sports hydration drinks. 

 

Thank you for your support in this. 

Half-term 

School closes for the 

half term holiday at the 

end of Friday 26th May 

2023. 

School re-opens to all  

pupils on Monday 5th 

June 2023. 


